
 
 

Library Closed for Agong’s Birthday 

(30 May 2023) 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

Please be informed that in observance of the Yang di-Pertuan Agong’s Birthday, 

both the Main Library (Kampar Campus) and the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library 

(Sungai Long Campus) will be closed on 

 

5 June 2023 (Monday) 

 

Library opening hours will resume on 6 June 2023 (Tuesday).  

 

Click here for the library opening hours during the trimester break  

(31 May 2023 – 18 June 2023).  

 

The Reading Corner at both libraries will remain open from 8 am to 11 pm, daily.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

UTAR Library 

https://library.utar.edu.my/documents/Lib-Announcement-2023/May%20Trimester%20Break%20Announcement.pdf

